
January	26,	2018	

To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	

I	am	pleased	to	provide	a	reference	letter	regarding	ongoing	collaborative	efforts	between	the	
School	of	Technology	at	Michigan	Technological	University	and	JA	Experts	AG	in	Hanover	
Germany.	Specifically,	our	collaborative	efforts	are	concentrated	in	the	following	areas:	

• Design	and	development	of	3D	printed	prototypes	of	UFO	houses	and	for	research	in
wind-tunnel	and	other	Michigan	Tech	research	facilities,

• Development	of	senior	design	projects	for	students	to	advance	and	develop	new
components	of	the	UFO-Houses,

• Mutual	exploration	of	research	funding	opportunities	deploying	UFO-Houses	as	a
research	platform,

• Dissemination	of	the	UFO-House	ideas	between	our	researchers	and	developers	for
critical	analysis,

• Mutual	considerations	of	the	opportunity	to	build	a	UFO-House	on	campus	as	an
attraction	for	current	and	future	students.

We	look	forward	to	a	fruitful	collaboration	between	our	academic	organization	and	JA	Experts	
AG.		If	you	have	any	further	questions	regarding	our	collaborative	efforts,	please	do	not	hesitate	
to	contact	me	using	the	information	on	this	letterhead.		

Sincerely,	

James	O.	Frendewey	
Dean	

email:	jimf@mtu.edu	




